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10th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Nursery – Post Office Walk 

 

As part of our “Dear Zoo” topic this term, we will be discussing different pets and how the animals are delivered by 

post in the story.  On Wednesday 18Th October we will be going on a walk down the road to the post office to post 

a letter to you telling you what animal from the story we would have as a pet.   

 

Thank you to those parents who have already completed their off site activities consent form.  If you have not 

completed your permission form to show your consent for us to include your child in off site activities then please 

complete it as soon as possible so that your child does not miss out on this opportunity.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S Joyce 

Nursery Teacher 

 
 

Atherstone Avenue 
Peterborough 
PE3 9UG 
Tel: 01733 264340 
 
 
 

 
 

Head Teacher:  Miss E Anderson 
              Deputy Head: Mrs P Jeremaes 
                     Deputy Head:  Mrs N Oxer 
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